
Join us for a special presentation of the beloved holiday ballet, 
The Nutcracker. A cast of dazzling dancers enact the nostalgic 
tale featuring Clara, the Nutcracker Prince, the Mouse King, and 
magical candies in the Kingdom of Sweets.

This Sensory-Friendly performance features special accommodations to help 
everyone feel at ease: reduced soundtrack volume, ambient lighting, and open 
doors let guests come and go as needed.

Linger before and after the performance for interactive musical experiences, photo opportunities 
with the dancers, sweet treats, therapy dogs, and holiday-themed arts and crafts. All are welcomed!

Sensory-Friendly
Nutcracker
Featuring Festival Ballet Theatre

Friday, December 6, 2024, 2:00PM
Irvine Barclay Theatre

1:00 PM Pre-Show Music & Activities
2:45 PM Photo Opportunities & Carolers

To purchase, scan the QR code or visit
bit.ly/sensoryfriendlynutcracker2024

For more information email info@thebarclay.org or call 949.854.4646

Tickets are $5


